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 Monthly Letter March 2022 

 
Münster, 28.02.2022 

 

Dear parents and guardians of the Hermann School,

 

Today you will receive the most important 
dates and information concerning the Her-
mann School for the month of March. 

February started with the new timetable for 
the second half of the school year 
2021/2022 and due to Corona, the actually 
planned care committee evenings, the 
school care committee as well as the school 
conference could not take place yet. Your 
child's class teacher will certainly suggest an 
alternative date in the near future. 

Last Friday, 25.02.2022 we celebrated car-
nival from the 2nd - 4th hour. This was a 
great joy for all children and staff of the 
school and a special day on which we were 
all able to experience a bit of "normality" in 
the school day together again. 

The following dates are scheduled for 
March:  

On Wednesday, 09.03.2022, the staff will 
have their 2nd internal teacher training 
(SchiLF). The children of the Hermann-
schule have no lessons on this day. Should 
you require childcare for your child, you will 
receive a request from the OGT, which you 
will then please return to us as soon as pos-
sible.  

Thank you very much. 

 

 

 

 

 
On Thursday, 17.03.2022 and Friday, 
18.03.2022 the cycling training for year 3 
and 4 will take place at the Youth Traffic 
School from 8:30 am - 11:30 am. The child-
ren will travel to the Youth Traffic School by 
bus with their class teacher. On both days 
there will be two groups; the first group will 
start at 8:00 and the second group at 9:30. 
Please bring a bicycle helmet with your child 
to school.  
 
Thank you very much! 
 
The competition "Kangaroo of Mathematics 
2022" will also take place on Thursday, 
17.03.2022, in which our 4th graders can 
participate. A letter to this effect will be sent 
to the parents of the 4th graders as soon as 
possible.  
 
We wish the participating children every suc-
cess - you can do it! 
 
On Monday, 28.03.2022 and Tuesday, 
29.03.2022 the 4th year cycling training 
will take place with the police. Further in-
formation can be obtained from the class 
teacher. 
 
If you need further information, please 
contact our secretariat.  
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Have a nice start of spring,

 
-principal- 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 Judith Lüttikhuis 

 

 

 

            
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Dates in March 2022 

09.03.2022        SchiLF - no lessons 

 

17.03./ 18.03.2022  Cycling training 

                            class 3 and class 4 

                           (youth traffic school) 

17.03.2022         "Kangaroo of Maths",  

                             Class 4a and 4b 

 

28.03./ 29.03.2022 Bike training with  

                               the police for  

                              classes 4a and 4b 
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